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ROYAL VICTORIA HOSPITAL 

BELFAST, BT1 2 6BA 

Telephone : 40503 

Department of Haematology 

Mr. D.R. Wil liams, 
Director, 
Speywood Laboratories Limited, 
Chancel House, 
East Street, 
Bingham, 
NOTTINGHAM NG13 8DR 

Dear Mr. Wil l iams, 

Thank you very much for your letter of 14 February, 1979. 1 have 
asked Mr. John Carvi l le, Chief, Med. Lab. Scientific Officer, 
to place an order through the pharmacy for 30, 000 units of the 970 
packs. Therefore, I would be grateful If you would reserve this 
quantity for us unti l receipt of the order — persistence is usual ly 
rewarded. 

With many thanks, 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

E'Iizabeth E. Mayne, 
Consultant Haematologist RECEIVED 
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